
 
 

 
 

NEW TOWN DAY CAMP  
E-MAIL COMMUNICATION FORM 

SUMMER 2019 
 

 
Dear Camp Parent/Guardian, 
 
If you would like to receive our communications electronically, please provide us 
with your preferred e-mail addresses so we are able to send newsletters and 
special announcements electronically.  Please note we will ONLY communicate 
to you through THIS email address you provide here. If you do NOT wish to 
receive emails from New Town Day Camp, please write opt-out instead of your 
email address.  
 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name (1): _____________________________________________ 
 
 
E-mail address: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name (2): _____________________________________________ 
 
 
E-mail address: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________          _______________________ 

Parent/guardian’s Signature                Date 
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